
 

 

April 7, 2022 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I want to make you aware that there continues to be sporadic positive cases with both residents 

and staff.  These cases are presenting very mild symptoms.  Our residents are recovering with 

very little effects.  In the past we have utilized monoclonal anti-body treatments when 

appropriate.  Over the last couple of weeks, the government and the FDA has limited the use of 

those treatments due to their inability to fight the quickly rising BA.2 COVID strain.  All the 

reports have stated it is extremely contagious but less severe than the previous strains.  There are 

a couple different anti-viral medications that are proving to be very effective in reducing the 

symptoms of the virus.   

As in my previous updates, we will continue to wear the appropriate PPE and exercise good hand 

hygiene.  Staff and residents will continue to be tested regularly to identify potential sources of 

spread, as well as all visitors to our facility. 

As always, I will continue to update you as needed.  Thank you for your understanding and 

continued support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


